
 
 

Executive Committee – Physician – Management Meeting 
November 10, 2022 

Hospital Conference Room 
 
Call to Order 
The Executive Committee – Physician – Management meeting began at 6:00 p.m. in the hospital 
conference room. The Executive Committee members present were Ann DeSmith and Doug Ford.  
The physicians present were Dr. Mark Davis, Dr. Julie Brown, Dr. Loren Soria.  Dr. Remi 
Satkauskas attended via telephone.  The members of Management present were Mark Kuhn and 
Heather Charlet.  Ryan Nestrick and Lisa Boston of QHR were also present.    
 
Agenda Items  
  
An open discussion was held on the following: 
 

Emergency Room Department 
Status of potential new orthopedic group providing services at Hammond Henry 
Status of the potential revisions to the Medical Staff Bylaws 

  
The next meeting will be held in January with the date/time to be determined. 
 
Adjournment 
A meet adjourned at 7:05 p.m.  
 

Respectfully Submitted by, 
 
      Ann DeSmith  
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